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In this article, the current research on creating inclusive spaces 
for young children exploring gender identity is discussed in 
parallel with a trans man’s memories of his educational 
experiences. The researchers offer teachers action steps to 
create inclusive classrooms for young children to explore their 
gender identities along with background information in 
queer-care as a pedagogical framework.
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